
   
 

   
 

December 2, 2024 
 
For:  The Academic Community 
         
 
From:  (SGD) DR. MARY FELIDORA FLORINOR AMPARO 
 Vice Provost for Academics 
 
RE:   Dress Code Policy starting 2nd semester of SY2024-2025 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
All first-year students are required to wear the prescribed school uniforms starting in the second 
semester of SY2024-2025. Students who purchased their uniforms in SY 2022-2023 may continue 
using them.  
 
Dress Code Policy: 

Monday:  Business Attire Day (Type A/College-prescribed business attire) 
Tuesday:  Type C Uniform 
Wednesday:  Wash Day 
Thursday:  Type C Uniform 
Friday:  Green La Salle T-shirt Day 
Saturday:  Wash Day 

 
Please refer to the Student Handbook for a comprehensive understanding of the school uniform 
policy and other guidelines. 
 
Please adhere strictly to the prescribed dress code. Thank you. 
 
 
Approved: 
 
 
(SGD) DR. CRISTINA SALIBAY 
Provost  


